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CFTC Comments

Dear CFTC Comments:

American citizen’s tax dollars were used to bail out large Wall Street
firms -- most of whom pay NO TAXES WHATSOEVER -- when they were on the
brink of bankruptcy. These same institutions gamble on oil, and profit at
every American’s expense.

Please, CFTC, adopt the Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits --
before fuel speculation further harms our economy!!

Sincerely,

Beth Carr


